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The Parish Council would like to thank all residents who took the time to 
complete the recent survey on a potential project to improve the provision of 
equipped play areas on the Green.  
We had a total of 140 responses, which is considered a very good response rate 
for a survey of this type, especially during the COVID restrictions at the time. The 
key finding is that 83% of all respondents said that they were supportive of a 
project to improve the provision of play equipment on the Green. It was also very 
pleasing that 29% expressed an interest in being involved in the project going 
forwards. 
Given the level of support, this will now become a focus project for the Parish 
Council. The next step is to engage with those respondents who expressed an 
interest in being involved to form a “working party” to further develop the 
project into one or more firm proposals. Further, village-wide, consultation 
would then take place before submitting the plans for approval to the Planning 
Inspectorate, whose jurisdiction any built items on the Green comes under. 
 
The Edlesborough Play Area Village Questionnaire went live on the website on 30th November Hard copies were delivered to all 
homes in Edlesborough.  
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